
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 1st December 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  has been full of exciting experiences 
for Year 6! We visited the Cippenham Baptist 
Church to learn more about Christian beliefs 
about the Christmas story. We also had the op-
portunity to take part in an interactive perfor-
mance of ’Macbeth’ when the  Young Shake-
speare Company visited us. This visit has inspired 
our writing and some drama lessons. 

In Maths, we completed some practice SATs pa-
pers in preparation for the statutory tests in 
May.  

Next week,  we will be continuing to explore the 
story of Macbeth and how the different charac-
ters develop during the play.  

In Maths, we will be learning more about meas-
ure and how to convert different measurements. 

On Saturday, Priory Friends will be organising 
our annual Christmas Fair. The choir will be per-
forming and we would love to see as many of you 
there as possible. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
02.12.23 Priory Christmas Fair 

07.12.23 Christmas Jumper Day/Reindeer Visit! 

13.12.23 Christmas Lunch and Y6 Christmas Party 

18.12.23-02.01.24 Christmas Holidays 

03.01.24 INSET 

Maths homework will be set on a Mon-
day and is due in school the following 
Monday.   

Children should select and complete 
one option from their homework menu each week. 
The work will be shared in as class homework gallery 
at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           

6 Attenborough: Raees 

6 Anning:  Lorenzo 

6 Goodall:  Kayton 

6 Darwin:  Hamza 

Word of the Week: disastrous 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


